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We hereby inform you that the 1TS has been changed in order to improve the illumination.
The underpart of the cap 1TS has been simplified in order to provide a smooth illumination.
The new version of the cap is production ready in the beginning of June.

Picture 1: Left old 1TS16, right new 1TS16

Picture 2: Left old 1TS16, right new 1TS16
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